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Our assembly topic next week is: Get Active and Be Safe

The Year 6 children revised during their break, whilst
eating carrot muffins as part of the Eat them to defeat
= them campaign!

3J did a brilliant job chbosing a classmate that tried their
hardest at handwriting in their lesson.

Fantastic robot building in Science club this week!
The pupils are loving taking part in problem solving
activities during Science club and have to use a
variety of resources to be able to solve them.

dren took part in different activities around some FEL
fantastic books and choose a new book to listen to as a g
class.

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Stay and :
Read session in the morning!
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Message from the school:

We have been acting on
the advice from the
Government about the
Coronavirus.

We have been encouraging
all pupils to wash their
hands thoroughly in
school and to regularly
use the hand sanitiser that
is available in each class-

room.

Please encourage your
children to do the same at
home.

Visit us on Twitter

@MountbattenPrim




